
Neighborhood Design Review Meeting

TO RESIDENCES OF: 4th Street S, from S Illinois St. to S Kensington St.
(Other neighborhood residents are welcome to attend the 
presentation)

FROM:  Kathy Reeder, Block Representative

DATE & TIME: Thursday, March 22, 2018  
                      7:00 PM - 8:30 PM

LOCATION:  Kenmore Middle School - Room 90/91
                                            200 S Carlin Springs Rd., Arlington VA 22204

TOPIC OF DISCUSSION:   Review of concept design for a proposed Neighborhood
Conservation Street Improvement project for 4th Street S, 
from S Illinois St. to S Kensington St. A new sidewalk with a 
utility strip is proposed along the north side of the street, as 
well as new curb and gutter on both the north and south 
sides of the street. Arlington County Staff will present the 
design to the affected homeowners to review. Please note 
that this is a new design, and another vote will take place 
prior to approval of any project proposed. This is an 
opportunity for residents to see the design and ask 
questions in preparation for a final vote.

County Staff for this meeting will include:

Laura Simpson NC Program Planner 703-228-3813
Gino Squarciafico Design and Engineering Supervisor 703-228-7537
Mohammed Elomary Design Engineer 703-228-3652
Tim McIntosh NC Program Manager 703-228-3829
Jill Yutan Landscape Architect 703-228-3825

Please contact Kathy Reeder*, your Block Representative, or Laura Simpson of County 
Staff with questions regarding this proposed project.  We welcome and encourage your 
involvement. 

*703-820-3933 or kathleenreeder@comcast.net

mailto:kathleenreeder@comcast.net

